
    

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 2024 
 

 

Words from Ms. Rosthenhausler and Ms. 

Marchioni 

 
Hello Phoenix Families,  

Teachers and students have been gearing up for our first 

benchmark testing which began at the end of September. 

We have been looking at the data and students are 

starting off the quarter very strong. Our teachers have 

done a tremendous job ensuring that students understand 

the standards that Arizona deems as crucial for students.  

Roberts Naylor is trying its best to improve overall student 

attendance. Please make sure that your student is coming 

to school every day and on time! With that being said, we 

have many students that are tardy when walking from 

class to class. This applies to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. 

Please remind your student to go straight to class and not 

linger in the hallways speaking to friends. We have begun 

enforcing the TUSD Code of Conduct. 

We will be enforcing detention with students with 

consistent tardies. In middle school a student goes to a 

class for about 53 min. When they are five minutes late 

every day it takes away from important learning and a 

student can miss twenty-five min. a week and 100 min. a 

month. This can cause a severe loss in learning.  

Furthermore, please take advantage of our Roberts Naylor 

Book program. As you enter the school you will notice a 

little area which has free books on a table. You can take a 

book or books to read to your children at home. There are 

a variety of books for all ages. 

 

 

 

 

Reminders for the month 

 
1 Dress down will be every Friday.  

 No ripped jeans. 
 

Oct. 18th awards assembly        
 

Site Council meeting this Thursday, 

October 3 @ 3:15 p.m.  in the front 

office. 

 

Halloween Parade will be on Thursday, 

October 31st. at 9:30 in the morning.  

 

Spirit week will be the week of Oct. 

28th-Nov.3rd  

 

Trunk or Treat Oct. 25 from 5pm-7pm. 

PCC campus Games, candy & more 

 

If you happen to do shopping at Office 

Depot/Office Max, please do so on 

Craycroft and Broadway as they donate 

so much to our staff and students 

 

Middle school schedule changes will 

only be allowed the week of Oct. 14th-

19th 



    

OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 2024 
 

What’s Happening at Roberts Naylor K8? 

 
As we continue strong into 2nd quarter please make sure you are doing all you can to nurture your student’s education.  

You can play a big role in their success by continuing to do the following items:  

• Make sure your child is on time to school and is present each day.  

• Remind your student to practice being Respectful, Responsible, Safe and Kind 

• Periodically take a look at your student’s grades on Parent Vue, if you need assistance call the front office or email 

our front office staff Karla Padilla. She will gladly assist! 

• If you need assistance with resources for your student or family you can email Ms. Clara. She is our community 

Laison and is there for our families. 

• You can go to Parent Vue to check missing assignments, grades, tardies and absences.  

• Send your student with a water bottle as we only have fill stations and no longer have traditional water fountains.  

Read a book to or with your student at home. This will assist with reading comprehension skill and allow for precious 

time with your child or children. 

mailto:Karla.Padilla@tusd1.org
mailto:Karla.Padilla@tusd1.org
mailto:Clara.Reyes@tusd1.org

	Words from Ms. Rosthenhausler and Ms. Marchioni
	Reminders for the month

